
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 6 Activity Days  
 

11th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Year 6 activity days, for the children not attending the residential trip, are nearly upon us.  We 
wanted to let you know further details about the activities planned for the week and what the children 
will need on each day. The school will meet any costs. Children will need to wear their school PE kit, with 
their Garlinge coloured team t-shirt for each of the three days, as there will be a variety of sporting 
activities every day. Please may we request that school jumpers or cardigans are worn as well.  
 
Wednesday 27th September 
On Wednesday, we will be enjoying a trip to Strokes Mini Golf at Westbrook.  The children will be 
playing a round of 18-hole mini golf. Your child already has a signed local visit permission slip, so we do 
not require any other forms to be signed. 
Also on Wednesday, there will be arts and crafts activities. 
 
Thursday 28th September 
On Thursday, we have some PE and sports visitors. The children will be having a fun morning filled with 
sporting activities.  
On Thursday afternoon, we will have a movie and treats afternoon.  
 
Friday 29th September 
On Friday, we plan to spend the morning taking part in a musical jamboree – this will be led by Mr 
Cowan - our music lead teacher.  We will also be taking part in cookie decorating and have the 
opportunity to eat them whilst at school.  
On Friday afternoon, there will be sports activities on the field led by our PE staff. 
 
For our trip to Strokes Mini Golf please refer to the points below: 

• Children to wear their school PE t-shirt and a school cardigan or jumper, alongside plain dark 
shorts, leggings, or joggers. 

• Ensure your child brings a spare bottle of water, especially if the weather is warm. 

• Ensure that your child is suitably prepared for walking in all weather conditions, as we know that 
our weather can be unpredictable (children will need comfortable shoes, sun cream, sunhat/cap 
and a raincoat) 
 

I am sure that you will agree that this should be an exciting few days for the children, and we look 
forward to the activities ahead.  If there are any queries regarding the details in this letter, please do 
speak to myself and I will be happy to help. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs D Pegden    Miss Jenkins     Miss Keohane       
 
 
 


